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Key learning this week:

What’s new?
We have a new system, Arbor,  for booking clubs and school 
dinners. Miss Hall has emailed out an easy to follow ‘how to’ guide 
so that everyone can long on. Thank you to everyone who has 
promptly signed up and is using the system. We hope that everyone 
will find it much easier to use.
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Community updates:

Year 3 had a brilliant time on their residential trip 
to The Big Sheep. They enjoyed seeing the 
animals and taking part in lots of fun activities. 
They also had a tasty lunch together, which gave 
them energy for even more fun in the afternoon. 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all of our wonderful 
volunteers who have helped this term. Whether you’ve supported 
reading, joined us on trips, or helped with classroom activities, 
your time and effort have made a big difference, and we are so 
grateful. A special thank you also goes to FOSH, who work so hard 
behind the scenes to organise fantastic events and fundraising 
activities that benefit all the children. Your support is truly 
appreciated!

Year 4 had a fantastic start to their 
residential trip with a fun day at the wake 
park. They tried paddle boarding and 
enjoyed balancing on the water. Then they 
had lots of fun riding the doughnuts, 
speeding across the lake. The inflatable 
assault course was a big hit, with everyone 
jumping, climbing, and splashing around.

After a fun day, Year 4 enjoyed a picnic tea, 
eating and chatting with their friends. Then 
they watched a movie together or the football. 
Afterwards, they went camping under the 
stars. Thank you Mrs Gagg, Mr Brown and Mr 
Kent for providing this amazing experience.

In the evening, Year 3 were treated to a 
fabulous dog and duck show from Farmer 
Chris. Everyone loved watching the clever dog 
work with the ducks, and the children even 
had a go at herding the ducks themselves, 
guiding them through fun obstacles. After all 
the excitement, they watched a film together 
and then camped out in the classrooms for 
the night.


